
Level 1 30A George St, Burwood 2134
Office: (02) 9745 1170

Chess classes @ St Thomas' Primary School (Willoughby) - Term 3, 2021

Due to the current COVID lockdown, we will be conducting our chess class online. As soon as
restrictions are lifted, we will return to face to face coaching at school.

Our online chess classes will be held before and after school Monday – Friday from
8:00am–9:00am, 3:15pm–4:15pm, 4:30pm–5:30pm and 5:00pm–6:00pm. Your child can
attend as many of these online classes as he/she wishes until we return to face to face
lessons. See the link on this page for more details:
https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/online-classes-2021

To register your child in the class, go to https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/payment and
enter the following code:
DP7ASGANF4

Sydney Academy of Chess
info@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au
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